
Ride your bike. Carpool. 
Work from home. Take a break.
These are all tips to follow on Friday, 17 August 
when Perth Station closes from 10:30am until last 
service on Sunday, 19 August, with the following 
train disruptions:
•  Fremantle Line: services will only run between 

West Leederville and Fremantle.
•  Midland Line: services will only run between 

Claisebrook and Midland.
•  Armadale Line: services will stop all stations 

between Claisebrook and Armadale.
•  Thornlie Line: will close with train replacement 

buses from Cannington to Thornlie.
•  Joondalup and Mandurah Lines: no impact

A CAT-style bus service will loop from 
Claisebrook to West Leederville via 
Perth Station.  
From Monday, 20 August changes at Perth 
Station will see Fremantle, Armadale and Midland 
line trains depart from a different platform.
The disruption allows works to continue on 
sinking the Fremantle Line for the Perth City Link 
rail project. 

Plan your journey
www.transperth.wa.gov.au

Find out why
www.perthcitylink.wa.gov.au

We’re growing to 
keep you going


